
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  

 Due to the absence of quorum on 12 October 2020, the scheduled for the 

Pre-Bid Conference for the Procurement of Consulting Services for International 

Public Relations to Promote Philippines as a Safe Destination for Travel Post-

Lockdown (DOT BAC REI No. 2020-015 Part II) has been moved to 13 

October 2020 at 10:00 a.m.  

 For the guidance and information of all concerned.  

 

                                                                                      ASEC. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 

                                                                                             DOT-BAC Chairperson 


